From: Richard Hawthorne

To: Justin Lux
Subject: Hawthorne Accessible Parking during the Days of "76 Event
Date: Tuesday, December 31, 2024 8:13:33 AM

[You don't often get email from richhawthorne@prodigy.net. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Director Justin Lux,

I sorry that this letter is late in replying to your letter dated December 12, 2024.

I wanted to say thank you and the various organizations who looked at this issue.
The outcome of this issue sounds varying promising for future events.

I am looking forwarded to returning in 2025 for our annual vacation, along with attending the Days of '76, Rally and
Kool Deadwood Nights.

Hoping your 2025 year, is better than 2024.

Rich Hawthorne
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